



September 16, 2011

Mr. Mohammad Raza Kazmi 10 – C Shadman 2, Jail Road Lahore Pakistan

Dear Mohammad,

The OCSKET Board of Trustees have agreed to provide you a scholarship of £2000 per annum for the years 2011 – 2014 (4 years) commencing October 2011 for your studies at St. John's College, Oxford.

Congratulations on the award.

The Trust was founded in September 2000 and commenced fund raising in early 2001. You may be interested to know that you are the ninth recipient of a scholarship to Oxbridge awarded by the Trust.

The amounts awarded as scholarships would be offered within the concept of "Qarz-e-Hasna". The Trust would leave it to you to return the moneys as and when you have begun working and earning and are able to do so. There will be no interest on the moneys. We are a small and new Trust and when moneys are paid back we can finance other young people with similar or greater financial needs. I hope you will agree to this.

Have a wonderful stay at Oxford and best of luck.

Yours sincerely,

Zia Khaleeli Chairman

The Oxford & Cambridge Society, Karachi

& Trustee of the Educational Trust

mhumhel

c.c. - Trustees

Chairman Zia Khaleeli Trustees
Salman Burney

Naveed M.Javeri

Dr. Hamida Khuhro

Munnawar Hamid